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Ring of Fire to return to New York City to perform in the famed  
“JAZZ at Lincoln Center” 

 
Ring of Fire has been invited to perform on June 8, 2005 at New York City’s brand new “JAZZ at 
Lincoln Center.” They will play at a private NYC event in the 1,000-seat Rose Theater that was 
designed as a “symphony in the round” with seating towers encircling the stage. ROF will have 
the honor of working with acclaimed NYC composer Jim Papoulis and the international award-
winning “Young People’s Chorus of New York City” for a grand number to conclude the evening 
performance. 
 
“JAZZ at Lincoln Center” was opened to the public just this past October 2004 and was designed 
with top-rated noise reduction, unimaginable clarity of sound, and unobstructed views to create 
the ultimate in performance art experience. World-class trumpeter Wynton Marsalis is the Artistic 
Director of JAZZ. 
 
This trip will be Ring of Fire’s third Manhattan performance. Their first trip was in 2001 just after 
9-11, where they shared their music in St. Patrick’s Cathedral and visited with rescue workers at 
the devastated World Trade Center site. In 2003, Ring of Fire performed to a live national 
audience on the CBS Early Show from 5th Avenue. 
 
For more information, please visit: 
 
Ring of Fire 
http://www.rof.org 
 
JAZZ at Lincoln Center 
http://www.jalc.org/ 
 
Young People’s Chorus of New York City 
http://www.ypc.org/  
 


